
Muskegon State Park
Track chair and beach 
chair opportunities!
 Muskegon State Park’s track chair and beach chair program 
helps provide accessibility to the park’s beaches and trails.

Track and beach chairs 
available:

May 1 – October 31 

Monday - Friday
9 a.m. - 5 p.m.

(Other times/dates can be arranged if needed) 

Use of the track chair or beach 
chair is free of charge, and is 
available on a first-come, first-
reserved basis. Track chairs were 
generously donated by Kali’s 
Cure for Paralysis Foundation.

Cost
The chairs may be used 
through most of the park. 
When making a reservation 
you will be asked the area 
you would like to use the 
chair so staff can deliver it to 
the general area of use.  A 
Recreation Passport is 
required on all vehicles 
entering the park.  
Recreation Passports may be 
purchased at the Michigan 
Secretary of State offices or 
at park entrances.

Park entry
The track chair or beach chair 
may be reserved by contacting 
the park office during business 
hours (Monday – Friday from 8 
a.m. to 4:30 p.m.)

Reservations

Service animals are welcome but must be under the control of 
their handler or a companion at all times. Visitors with pets 
must adhere to the state park rules regarding pets. Be advised 
that leashes, long clothing, blankets or other dangling items 
(i.e. camera straps, etc.) are at risk of becoming entangled in 
the chairs. All track chair or beach chair users must sign a 
waiver of liability.

Safety and rules 

If assistance is needed to 
transfer to the chair, a 
companion must be able to  
assist with the transfer. Park 
staff and/or volunteers are 
unable to assist with transfers.

Transfer options
You may want to bring water, weather-appropriate clothing, a 
seat cushion, a hat, sunblock, sunglasses, snacks or a camera.

What to bring 

Muskegon State Park
3560 Memorial Dr., Muskegon MI 49445

231-744-3480

For additional information, reservations and questions, please contact: 
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